
We’re Moving! 

Community & Family Resources’ Boone 

Office will be moving to  

1332 South Marshall Street  

on February 29, 2016.  

 

All phone/fax numbers will remain the same. A map 

of the new location is on the reverse side. 

 

The Boone office will be closed on February 26, 

2016 in order to complete the move. We will re-open 

at the new location on February 29, 2016. 

 

Questions? Please call 515-433-0369 or 866-801-0085 



Community & Family Resources’ new Boone location:  

1332 South Marshall Street, Boone, IA 50036 


